
 
1ST June 2023 

 

New Zealand to PNG Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise that the Bunker Adjustment Factor applicable on all northbound 

cargo from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea will be as follows: 

 

Container BAF / TEU 

Dry USD 890 

Reefer USD 966 

 

 

The above surcharge will apply to all consignments showing a Pacific Forum Line Bill of Lading of 1st 

of July 2023 or later.  

 

If you require any further information on the above, please contact your local Pacific Forum Line 

representative.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Pacific Forum Line  

www.pacificforumline.com 

 

 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

